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2023 "Beginning of the Year" events as . s\
much as we did Spgeg==runch
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Now it's time to plan for our 2023 “"End of the Year" events,
and we welcome new ideas and suggestions!

All are welcome to join with the Social Club

Wednesday, July 26™ at 2:00pm to help
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with planning more exciting events! Yao'\©



